Dear Sir,

This 1s to inform vou that PBA has allowed “Ministry of Information, Broadcasting & National Heritage, Govt. of Pakistan™ to release the advertising campaign regarding current Law and Order
situation for public awareness through 1ts appomnted advertising agency M. Communications (Pvt.) Ltd.

Members are requested to accept the busmess of above mentioned client through M. Communications (Pvt) Ltd.

Sincerely for,
Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Muhammad Ali Butt

Executrve Director



